

I spoke to the matter today
 about this told him that we still
 hope at least though we had good
 grounds for complaint that we were
 down more or less completely
 uply. matter got round the
 last part of the International Communication
 Section. who is dealing with the
 matter & I did my best to
 impress him with the necessity of
 going up the Treasury. He

promised to do his best.

Angus Jones 5/5

IV/BEA

22/5 [OVER]

PTD CB 29/5
 AT

FR.H.M.

I don't see that you can do any more
 until June 5 (when these papers are to be B.F.)
 but if by then there is no satisfactory result, I
 strongly recommend that we recommend H.M.G. to
 cancel immediately the reciprocal arrangement.
 That will result in immediate action by the State Dept!!
 Alternatively, we ought get H.M.G. (and possibly or self)
 to write privately to P.A.A. now, advising them that,
 much as we regret it, we shall probably be forced
 to make them pay customs dues on their exports in
 England as the U.S. Govt here failed to implement their
 part of the reciprocal arrangement.

W.P.
 -A.A.

25/5

From what State Dept told
 me it is the Treasury here that
 the Customs which are being
 sticking. I don't know if
 could have a word with them
 & point out that we are getting
 rather near the end of our
 patience

J.P.
 Mr.
 25/5